
 
 
 

30 April 2009 
 
 
 

Merger with IOOF Holdings Limited becomes effective 
 
 

Australian Wealth Management Limited (AWM) wishes to advise that it has today lodged 
with the Australian Securities and Investments Commission orders of the Supreme Court 
of Victoria approving the proposed scheme of arrangement between AWM and its 
shareholders (Scheme) in order to effect a merger between AWM and IOOF Holdings 
Limited (IOOF).   
 
The Scheme has accordingly become legally effective and the transaction will be 
implemented on 12 May 2009. 
 
A copy of the Court order approving the Scheme is attached. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Melinda Hofman 
Corporate Affairs Manager 
Australian Wealth Management Limited 
(02) 9028 1054 
0438 855 991 
 
 
 




































